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III International Meeting of Universities with Africa 

The IIIrd International Meeting of Universities with Africa   will take place at the University of Las
Palmas de Gran Canaria between  the 10th and the 14th of October. It is promoted by the
Committee of  Rectors of the Spanish Universities (CRUE) and supported by Universia..

This III International Meeting intends to continue with the works of the previous editions
celebrated in Madrid (October 2007) and Maputo (Mozambique, October 2008) respectively.

  Its objective is to reinforce the knowledge, the cooperation and the collaboration between
Spanish and African Universities through the harmonisation of cooperation strategies. It also
aims to support the consolidation, both sustained and sustainable of the high education by
means of the upgrade of the potentialities and demands as well as through the creation of
synergies and the identification of assertive cooperation environments.  Contact:

Marta Sosa Navarro
International and Institutional Relations Office of the Universidad de Las Palmas de Gran
Canaria
Phone: (0034) 928457311
email: eua2010@ulpgc.es   Useful links:
  Event's oficial website 
Participant universities 

 1 / 1

eua2010@ulpgc.es
http://eua2010.ulpgc.es/?q=en
http://eua2010.ulpgc.es/?q=pt-pt/Instituciones/get/Instituciones

